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t;c_ 3p3/17 
Charlene Tim <charle!.~m@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: Scheduled Planning Commission Hearing on March 23, 2017 with Respect to 
the FINAL Biological Resources Policy Update and Oak Resources Management 
Plan EIR SCH# 2015072031. 

Anne Novotny <anne.novotny@edcgov.us> 
To: Char Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Mar 14, 2017 at 7:35AM 

---- Forwarded message ---
From: Timothy White <tjwhite51 O@aol.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 13, 2017 at 4:06 PM 
Subject: Scheduled Planning Commission Hearing on March 23, 2017 with Respect to the FINAL Biological Resources 
Policy Update and Oak Resources Management Plan EIR SCH# 2015072031. 
To: anne. novotny@edcgov. us, jeff. haberman@edcgov. us, gary. miller@edcgov.us, jeff. hansen@edcgov. us, 
james. williams@edcgov. us 
Cc: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwp@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us 

Dear Ms. Novotny and Planning Commissioners: 

I would like to request that the scheduled hearing date of March 23, 2017 for the above referenced matter be delayed 
and rescheduled until the Planning Commission's next regularly scheduled meeting date of April13, 2017. 
I believe that the additional time requested is not excessive and would allow the many individuals and groups who made 
both written and/or oral comments on the draft EIR sufficient time to do a thoughtful and thorough review of the final EIR. 
I recognize that this Policy Update has been in the works for several years and that Long Range Planning Division Staff 
want to move this along to the Planning Commission and to the Board of Supervisors as expeditiously as possible, but 
for the reasons set forth in the paragraph above I believe the requested delay and rescheduling is not unwarranted and 
should be granted. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely. 

Timothy J. White. 

Tim 
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